
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

10th September 2024 

PE lessons 2024 / 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As part of this year’s P16 curriculum, students in Bowland and Lytham will be participating in PE lessons 

on Wednesdays. This year this will take place at the Leisure Box, in Brierfield.  

The lesson will take place at the following times:11.30-12.30 

We are also supporting your child’s development by accompanying them to access public 

transport. Students will be catching the bus from Leeds Road bus stop and travelling to Brierfield. 

They will take part in their lesson and then eat their lunch at the Leisure Box. Students will return 

to college or Williams Hall for their afternoon lessons via the schools established mini buses. 

If your child has an appointment on a Wednesday, please inform your child’s form tutor and your 

child will stay in school on that day.  

Please could we also request that you send your child to college in PE kit on Wednesdays. 

 

If you have any queries or wish to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on the email ndean@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N Dean 

Nicola Dean                                                                                                                                                                                         

TLR for Post 16 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Parental consent for Leisure Box (Return to N Dean)  
  
  
Student’s name: __________________________________________   Form: ______________________  
  

☐ I confirm that I give consent for my child to participate in a PE session at Leisure Box via 
public transport. 

 

Signed:                                                                                                        

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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